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Outreach Chair Report June 18, 2020

Hello Everyone

I have completed emailing out the information packets to the outlying facilities.

I have not received any request for more information or additional material. Fairbanks and
Anchorage area have not been done, if the area PR committees would like to take that on, I
would be happy to help.

During the past month with the help of Joe C. we contacted TV stations in regard to playing
or PSA. Joe is dealing with the Anchorage and I concentrated on GCI to hit the regional
stations. I was forwarded to Denali Media who handles all GCI advertising and struck the
mother load. Not only did the immediately add it into their system for the regional areas but
all areas of Alaska. WIN!

I have finally made some headway with the Inupiaq translation and have been in contact
with Inupiat Heritage Language & Culture. I have also received a good contact through Frank
P. More will be revealed. We received the Yupik welcome key tags and I have mailed some to
the Bethel.

Following on from old business Basic Text in jail, I received a call back from the department
of corrections and put in contact with Doug Zock director of substance abuse and all
programs in Alaska. We had quite a lengthy conversation and he asked me to email him the
programs so he can look them over and get back with me. The four programs were BTH,
Zoom meeting, Basic Text in jails and prisoner release packet.

I tried to get a Juneau member join us tonight, but my calls were not returned so hopefully
next month.

I would still like to get a member from Kenai & Fairbanks to join the committee so please put
the word out.

In Loving service

Dennis A.



